
 
 

 

July 18, 2024 
 
The Manager 
BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Services 
Floor 25,  P. J. Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 506579 

 

 
Dear Sir, 
 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 
 

Re: BSE letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/HK/ 2024-2025 / 146 dated 18th July 2024 
               
This is with reference to above mentioned letter attached to your e-mail with regard to the 
significant movement in price of our scrip across Exchanges in the recent past. 
 
We hereby submit that we have no information whatsoever with regard to the said movement in 
price and the Company is in no way concerned with any of the market deals which have 
happened across the Exchanges in the recent past. We believe it could be due to normal dynamics 
of the bull market in usual course. 
 
We have always abided by Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 as amended from 
time to time and assure your good offices that we shall continue the same. 
 
We trust the above clarifies the matter. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Oriental Carbon & Chemicals Limited 
 
 
 
Gourab Kumar Nayak 
Company Secretary 
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